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Comments: Fees proposed to access Oregon wilderness areas

 

 

 

 

Hello,

 

 

I believe we should not have to pay to access the wilderness. For a family of 4 just wanting to go for a hike in the

wilderness can become expensive on something that should be free.  The Forest service is already paid and are

supposed to maintain these areas. We pay that in our taxes already, this just seems like another pay to tax the

Oregon people. 

 

Thank you.

 

 

Ashley Olsen

Oakridge XC: Financial Solutions Rep

First Tech Federal Credit Union

 

541.736.7977 Tel

855.855.8805 x7977

541.782.4017 Fax

firsttechfed.com

 

 

 

 

 

  ________________________________  

The information contained in this e-mail message is confidential and may be legally privileged and is intended

only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not an intended recipient or if you have

received this message in error, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copy of this e-mail

is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify us by return e-mail or

telephone if the sender's phone number is listed above, then promptly and permanently delete this message.

Thank you for your cooperation and consideration. 

  ________________________________  

 

 


